
 

  

 
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception Ava Joe Louie 

Y1 Eva Elliot MH Hallie 

Y2 Max Thomas Joseph L 

Y3 Lillie Aiden Reggie 

Y4 Zachary Reuben Lacey 

Y5 Micah Olivia P Fabian 

Y6 Ava Lola Seb 

 
Our Christian Value for this half-term is Love  

 

Shine Award – Louie E Y3, Louie has been kind and considerate 
to the others in the group and has impressed Mrs. Barlow with 

his knowledge of Prime Ministers. 
 

Headteacher Awards – 
Eva (Y1) - Wonderful Writing 

Isla M (Y4) – Showing Courage 
 
 
 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 29th September 2023 

 

LOVE HOPE RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere 

 

 



‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
 
Finding Pairs in Foundation Class 
Reception went exploring on a hunt to find objects in pairs 

     

 
Thatto Heath Library Trip 
Some of our classes have been to the library this week in celebration of Roald 
Dahl Day 
 
 

     
 

   
 
 

         
 

Well-done 
to Eva in 
Year 1 
with her 
swimming 
 



Dates for your Diary 

• 8th November Flu Vaccination – Please register your child at https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 6 with 98.5% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 94.2% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.6% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 95.3% 

 

Monopoly Winners this week 1st £10 is Y6 2nd  £5 is Reception        
       

Next week we launch Attendance Monopoly, this is a game in which each 
class can earn Monopoly money to put into their class wallets for good 
attendance. The class that wins the highest attendance of the week will 

win £10 towards an end-of-year activity, event, or treat. We will also have 
£5 for the second. As the term progresses we will give spot prizes to 

each person or class who has improved their attendance. 
Each class starts with £20 in their end-of-year fund and the first 3 weeks 

will be counted also. 
Good Luck 

Mrs. Bottell, Mrs. Chamberlain, and the School Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding  
 

The NSPCC has lots of helpful information for parents and carers to help keep their 
children safe. 
 
Please follow this link if you would like any more information: 
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/ 
 

 
 
 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/


PE TIMETABLE OCTOBER 2023 

 

 

 

Additional PE for YEAR 3 on Friday 6th October 2023 
 
 

Monday Year 2 

Tuesday Year 5 

Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 

Thursday Year 6, Year 5 (Swimming) and Year 1 

Friday Reception 
 

AFTERSCHOOL CLUBS 
 
 

Monday Y3/4 Football (02/10, 09/10, 16/10) 

Tuesday  

Wednesday  

Thursday Y5/6 Football (05/10, 12/10 ) 

Friday  

 
 

Nutgrove PTFA  

 

Our next meeting is Thursday 5th October 2023 at 3.30 pm we welcome any new members who are 

able to attend. 

If you are interested in joining the PTFA or would like to help at events, please email them on:  

nutgroveptfa@nutgrove.epworthtrust.org.uk 

 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for school, love, care and food. But most important family. 

Amen 
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